
16 School Street 
New London, Conn. 
November 28, 1968 

Miss Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12 Street 
New York, New York 

Dear Miss Meagher, 

I received your letter saying that you now have the micr- 
film of your book entitled Subject Index to the Report and 
Hearings and Exhibits. 

Would you please send me the microfilm on the understand- 
ing that I will return it within one week. 

Thank you very much, 

Sincerely, 
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Lindsay Alloway


